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Now in its 18th year, the hos琀椀ng of the domain (weekstmaryvillage.co.uk) has 
been upgraded by adding a SSL (Secure Socket Layer) Cer琀椀昀椀cate to the domain. 
This means that viewing the website adds a ‘padlock’ to the viewing experience, 
just as it would when viewing the majority of web domains, especially those 
involving 昀椀nancial or personal informa琀椀on. 

There was a second reason for adding the SSL Cer琀椀昀椀cate – Some browsers o昀昀er 
the op琀椀on of heightening the level of security when searching for websites by 
excluding those sites without SSL Cer琀椀昀椀ca琀椀on.  So now, our website has the 
pre昀椀x ‘h琀琀ps’ instead of the standard ‘h琀琀p’ and can be viewed by all. 

e.g.     h琀琀ps://www.weekstmaryvillage.co.uk 

As in previous years, there has been con琀椀nual interest in the following pages: 

Over 5,000 people had browsing sessions of between 16 and 30 minutes. 

sitemap.html  with  2,584 hits 

villageshop.html  with  2,413 hits 

parishcouncil/  with  2,278 hits 

calendar.html  with  2,088 hits 

magazine.html  with  1,826 hits 

quicklinks.html  with  1,710 hits 

shophours.html  with  1,626 hits 

Total...........16,300 

The website as a whole has seen nearly 288,000 hits during the previous 12 
months – that equates to about 790 hits per day. I have o昀琀en been approached 
by visitors explaining that they found relevant informa琀椀on of interest on the 
Week St. Mary Village website. 

As always, we wish to publicly thank the Parish Council for their support of the 
Week St. Mary website. 

 

David Mar琀椀n & Linda Cobbledick 


